
-----Original Message----- 
From: Franjfitch [mailto:franjfitch@wildblue.net]  
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 6:40 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Cafo operations in AR 
 
To Doug Szenher 
 
As a citizen and voter in Arkansas, I wish for you to register my opinion that no CAFO 's should be 
allowed to operate on the Buffalo River watershed, including the one operating there now near Mt 
Judea.  Moreover any located in other regions of the state should be scrupulously regulated for both 
environmental impact and animal cruelty. 
 
 
sincerely 
Frances J Fitch 
654 Madison 5522 
Elkins AR 72727 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


